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HOUSTON TRANSTAR INCREASES VIGILANCE WITH
HOMELAND SECURITY TERRORIST RISK ASSESEMENT

INCREASE BUT WILL NOT ACTIVATE EMEREGNCY
OPERATIONS CENTER AT THIS TIME

(Houston, Texas)----- Today, Houston TranStar, the Transportation and Emergency Management

Center for the greater Houston region, has increased its vigilance in light of the Homeland

Security Advisory System's increase to "Orange" on the Terrorist Risk Assessment system, but

will not be activating the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) at this time.

Citizens are being urged to:

1.) Be alert to suspicious activity and report it to the proper authorities

2.) Exercise caution when traveling

3.) Have shelter in place materials on hand

4.) Review disaster plans with all family members

5.) Ensure disaster and communications plans are understood and practiced by all family

members

6.) And, If a need is announced, donate blood at designated blood collection centers

For any status changes or official responses, please direct all questions and inquiries to the

following partner agency representatives:

City of Houston - Corey Ray at 713-437-6293

Harris County - David Hagy at 713-755- 4077

METRO - Patti Muck at 713-739-4616

Texas Department of Transportation - Janell Gbur at 713-802-5061
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